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Rio de Janeiro, 26 de janeiro de 1953. 

Mr.Kermit Geary, 

R.F.D. No.2, 

Walnutport, 

Pennsylvania, 

U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

We aknowledge receipt of your letter 

dated January 16, 1953, and were glad to know that 

our station is being heard clearly in the United 

States. 

The information given in your letter 

regarding our program schedule has been checked by 

us and it was found to be correct. 

main, 

Thanking you for your -report, I re- 

Sincerely yours, 

J 
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